## **Douglas Kanter**

From:

Mark Tunick

Sent:

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 12:06 PM

To:

Adam Bradford

Cc:

Ben Lowe; Douglas Kanter

Subject:

HC letter of support for BA/MA in History proposal

## Dear Adam,

The faculty on the History Concentration Advisory Board and the Dean of the College fully support the proposed 4+1 B.A./M.A. program in History that lets qualified students complete their B.A. at the Wilkes Honors College with a Concentration in History, and the M.A. in History with the Department of History in the DFSCAL, in as little as five years.

## Sincerely, Mark Tunick

Associate Dean and Professor of Political Science Wilkes Honors College, FAU 5353 Parkside Drive, Jupiter, FL 33458 561-799-8670; tunick@fau.edu